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Ref No I IMD/NGSU/38 |

Pramod G. Sawant To,
{Chairman) Dr. M. Rajeevan,
Secretary, MOES,
Privthvi Bhavan, IMD Campus,
S Lodhi Road, New Delhi 110003
Kunwar Singh
iscsen Respected Sir,
Sub: Nomenclatug]e/designation, post classification and request for a copy of MoES
Sanjiv Kumar Tyagi recommendations to 77 CPC-reg

(General Secretary)

In continuation to our meeting 16.12.2015 we had not mentioned or discussed the topics
related to nomenclature/designation for the Group B and Promotional post of Group A and
classification as “Scientific/operational” of the post in the short term and commencement in the

Raju Bhargav
(Vice-President) draft RRs.
It has come to our understating that some alterations are in progress in this regard before
sending this file to DOP&T for final notification.
I ' would like to bring to your kind notice that these two topics were discussed with Shri
Gautam Roychoudhury A.S.Khati, Joint Secretary and Dr. L S Rathore DGM, IMD and it was accepted that Scientific

(Asst. General Secretary)

A. §. Tripathi
(Asst. General Secretary)

Assistant, Meteorologist-A, Meteorologist-B, Meteorologist-C, Meteorologist-D and Meteorologist-
E designations were suggested and agreed upon as respectable designations to boost the
morals. This union had submitted supporting documents by which the post could be re-classified
as “Scientific/operational” and was agreed.

We humbly request your good self to continue the same as re-designating the post as
Scientific Assistant throughout the service is very depressing and disheartening. | would like to
take this opportunity to tell “A sad and discontent heart cannot not produce desired resuits”.

Rupesh Pandita In regard with the order issued by Ministry of Finance, Dept. of Expenditure D.Ono.1-
Treasurer) N
TR 4/2015-E.11I(A) dated 21.11.2015, this union had submitted our suggestions with justification vide
reference NGSU/IMD/31 dated 8.12.2015.
Kindly recall our meeting on 16.12.2015 wherein we had discussed this topic and you had
Rohatas 2 : . ’ ,h b
(CEC Member) promised to give appropriate recommendations to the 7" pay commission to resolve the long
pending deadlocks pertaining to the Group B and C officers and staff of IMD. | request you to
kindly give a copy of the recommendations sent to the 7" CPC and oblige.
T K. Mandal Anticipating a positive response at the earliest.
(CEC Member) ‘
Thanking you,
Vijay Pal
(CEC Member)
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